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Dear Parents and Carers,
Every year, Co-op Academies Trust carries out an annual survey in all our academies and colleges.
We survey all parents, students and staff, after which we review the results and put together action
plans to make improvements where needed and do more of the things you tell us are going well.
It is a hugely valuable experience and only works if everyone has their say.

This survey is entirely anonymous. Individuals cannot be identified and no attempt will be made to
do so - the aim of the questions are to get an overall opinion and to see where we can do better.
You do not have to answer all the questions, you are able to leave some blank if you prefer but we
ask you to be honest and complete these in order for us to fully understand the wider picture.

You only need to complete the survey once and it closes on Monday 29 November 2021.

You can access the survey by using this link (click on it or type it into an address bar):

https://forms.gle/BuGyDSqeTjyi6Jg16
(case sensitive if typing manually)

Thank you for helping us to make the change and continue to provide an excellent education for
your children.

Sincerely,



Chris Tomlinson - Chief Executive Officer


